
A New Chapter; A New Name 

On July 24, 2022 Kingsland First United Methodist Church opened a new Chapter 
in its 126-year-old history when 89% of the members present and voting elected 
to disaffiliate from the United Methodist Church Denomination. This decision was 
reached after more than a year of research, discussion, and prayerful 
consideration.  

On July 26, 2022 the Church Council unanimously selected Kingsland First 
Methodist Church as its future name. This will be effective after the South 
Georgia Annual Conference votes on August 20, 2022 to approve the decision 
made by the church.  

This is a time of change. What will not change is the church’s dedication to: 
Following Christ by Seeking, Serving, and Sharing God’s Love.  


